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December 5, 2011 
 
 
 
Will Travis, Executive Director 
Bay Conservation and Development Commission 
50 California Street, 26th Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94111 
 
Dear Will Travis, 
 
The League of Women Voters of the Bay Area wishes to express our sincere appreciation for the 
quality and focus of the work you have done at the helm of the Bay Conservation and 
Development Commission. Your ability to help people understand your vision for the future of 
San Francisco Bay is remarkable. 
 
You have captivated audiences at several League events over your years as Executive Director, 
and each presentation has offered thought-provoking ideas.  Although not all of your visions are 
positive, that is what makes you so believable. Global warming, bay level rising, and invasive 
species are just a few of the hard issues you have allowed your staff to tackle, and they have 
followed your lead. 
 
Thank you for your service, and congratulations on your retirement from BCDC.  
 
We are delighted to hear that you may be serving in other regional capacities in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Marion Taylor 
President 
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